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Omaha Public Power District
1623 Harney Omaha, hebraska 68102
402/536 4000

March 14, 1988
LIC-88-182

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Atn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Reference: 1. Docket No. 50-285
2. Letter from OPPD (R. L. Andrews) tu NRC (Document Control
Desk) dated March 9, 1988 (LIC-88-134)

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: License Amendment Application for Onetime Extension of the 18
Month Emergency Diesel Generator Surveillance Interval

In kaference 2, Omaha Public Power District (OPPD) requested that the Fort
Calhoun Station Tcihnical Specifications be revised to allow a onetime
extension in the 18 month surveillance interval for the inspection of Diesel
Generator #1. Attached please find page 3-59 of the Fort Calhoun Station
Technical Specifications, amended to denote the subject extension. This
amended page should be considered part of the license amendment request
submitted by OPPD in Reference 2.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

/L. fandsiora—

R. L. Andrews
Division Manager
Nuclear Production

RLA/me

cc: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Ave., N.W.
Washingtan, DC 20036

R. D. Martin, NRC Regional Administrator

A. Bournia, NRC Project Manager

P. H. Harrell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector

Harold Borchert, Director - Nebraska Division \
of Radiological Health (p
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